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JEAN-MICHEL CHARLIER

JOURNALISTE

B8, PARC DE BEARN
92210 SAINT-CLOUD

TEL. 602 68-91

sanT-cLoun. Le  Npvember 30, 1978

Mister Harold WEISSBERG
Route 12

FREDERICK (Mellen)
MARYLAND

U.5.A.

Dear Harold,

Refering to my letter dated November 17, 1978 concerning
the films about Kennedy I sent to C.B.C. Montreal,

on November 5, 1977, you will find enclosed thes photo-
copies of the following documents :

- The air waybill, issued cn November 5, 1977

- Fhe customs statement

- The canadian invoice of goods sold by the Exporter
prigr to importation for entry into Canada

- The receipt we got from the "Société Radio Canada"-
Paris

- The telex sent by Radio-Canada, Paris on November
7,1977, to Sylvie Lebel-C.B.C. Montrezal, advising that
the records have been sent to them

- the telex sent by Radio-Canada, Paris, to C.B.C.
Montreal, on November 17, 1878, in order to netify
that you never received the records.

- 2 other telex (issued on November 21 and 28, 1978)
from Radioc Canada, Paris to C.B.C. Montreal.

Till tcday, we did not receive any answer to any of

these telax.

As 1 suggested in my letter dated November 17, 1978,
the best would be that you introduce a complaint to
C.B.C. in Montreal, supporting it by thess photocopies.
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I am really sorry about all this mischance, and I do
hope that you will be sble to rscover these records
through C.B.C. Montreal.

Please, be kind enough to keep me well informed about
this matter.

Looking forwasrd to hear from you soon, and with my
thanks im advance, I remain,

—Michel CHARLIER




